
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023/2024 Academic Year Non-local Freshmen (Undergraduate) 

 

Information about medical examination 

 

In order to facilitate non-local undergraduate freshmen on the medical 

examination and complete the registration successfully, Student Resources Section 

(SRS) will arrange the medical examination at Kiang Wu Hospital. The date of the 

exam and meeting place will be announced after students check in. Students MUST 

take the medical examination according to the date and time set by SRS. Medical 

examination done in advance will not be accepted.  

 

SRS will inform the faculties about the arrangement of the medical examination 

for undergraduate freshmen; however, students are advised to let their teachers 

know about the reason for their absence beforehand.  

 

Note: The non-local postgraduate freshmen are required to conduct the medical 

examination at the following locations by themselves:  

 Macau Kiang Wu Hospital  

 Any Health Center of Macau Health Bureau  

 

Required documents for medical examination are stated below:  

 The identification document used when entering Macao and its copy. 

(e.g. Two-way Exit Permit or Passport)  

 Tetanus vaccination records.  

 Medical examination form (Please check whether the contents on the 

first page are filled up, including personal information, questions, pasted 

photo and student’s signatures).  

 

For more information about the arrangement in details, please contact us via 

email to sao.services@um.edu.mo or refer to the bulletin to be issued at the 

beginning of academic year. 
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